JoAnn Sutton

From: Law Offices of Thomas K. Crowe [firm@tkcrowe.com]
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 4:30 PM

To: Sumita Mukhoty

Cc: David Krech; JoAnn Sutton

Subject: Reduced Rate Long Distance, LLC

LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.

LEGAL AND CONFIDENTIAL
Sumita:

As discussed, the correct Section 214 authorization File No. for Reduced Rate Long Distance, LLC is File No.
ITC-214-20010501-00262. This should replace the File No. contained in Attachment 1 (Response to Question
10) of the “Notification of Pro Forma Assignment of Customer Base From Horizon Telecom, Inc. to Reduced Rate
Long Distance, LLC", which was filed via IBFS on February 3, 2009.

Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Cheng Yi Liu "firm@tkcrowe.com"
Partner

Law Offices of Thomas K. Crowe, P.C.
1250 24th Street, N.W.

Suite 300

Washington, D.C. 20037

(202) 263-3640 (voice)

(202) 263-3641 (fax)
www.tkcrowe.com

This message and any attachments to it may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the recipients. If you are not the intended
recipient or the person responsible for delivery of this message to the intended recipient, please delete this message and do not distribute, copy, or
retain this message. If you received this message in error, please notify us by telephone or e-mail.

Any statements regarding federal tax law contained herein are not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purposes of avoiding
penalties that may be imposed under federal tax law or to market any entity, investment plan or arrangement.

3/9/2009



From: Law Offices of Thomas K. Crowe

To: David Krech;
cc: Sumita Mukhoty; JoAnn Sutton;
Subject: ITC-ASG-20090203-
00061; Horizon Telecom, Inc. and Reduced Rate Long Distance, LLC
Date: Monday, March 16, 2009 6:04:43 PM

LAW OFFICES OF THOMAS K. CROWE, P.C.

David:

As discussed, this email confirms that Horizon Telecom, Inc. (“Horizon”) will not
assign its Section 214 authorization to Reduced Rate Long Distance, LLC (File No.
ITC-ASG-20090203-00061). Horizon is only assigning its customer base, and will
not be surrendering its Section 214 authorization at this time.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Cheng Yi Liu "firm@tkcrowe.com"

Partner

Law Offices of Thomas K. Crowe, P.C.
1250 24th Street, N.W.

Suite 300

Washington, D.C. 20037

(202) 263-3640 (voice)

(202) 263-3641 (fax)
www.tkcrowe.com

This message and any attachments to it may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for
the recipients. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivery of this message to the
intended recipient, please delete this message and do not distribute, copy, or retain this message. If you
received this message in error, please notify us by telephone or e-mail.

Any statements regarding federal tax law contained herein are not intended or written to be used, and cannot be
used, for the purposes of avoiding penalties that may be imposed under federal tax law or to market any entity,
investment plan or arrangement.



